
REPORT OF THE
TAX COLLECTOR

To the Inhabitants of the Town of Abington:
I hereby submit the Town Tax Collector's report in account with the Town of

Abington for the Fiscal Year July 1,2005 through June 30, 2006

Collections
06/30/06

I would like to thank Laura Colotta, Jean Bumpus and Deborah Libby for a job
well done in making the Treasurer/Collector's office run efficiently throughout the year.

Thank you also to Town Accountant- Tony Sulmonte, Assessor- Chuck Shea and
their staffs for their cooperation and assistance throughout the year.

Leo E. Provost, Jr.
Treasurer/Collector


